
 

Our regular newsletter with all the latest updates from school 

Summer Term 1   

Learning this week 
In English, we have started to look at 

portal stories. We have been learning 

how to make our sentences more 

exciting by using embedded clauses 

and using these to write a detailed 

setting. 

In maths, we have been using lots of 

different resources to understand 

tenths as decimals. We have been 

consolidating our knowledge of place 

value by placing our decimals on to 

number lines. Ask your child to 

explain what happens when we divide 

a number by 10. 

Our topic this term is Amazing 

Animals. 

In ICT we are creating our own class 

Wikipedia page. We have chosen our 

own animals to research and will be 

creating pages to include important 

information, interesting facts, pictures 

and videos. You can access this on 

google class ‘sites’ from home to see 

how we are getting on. 

Year 4 News 

PE 

Coach Michael is also very busy 
teaching us athletics skills for our 
outdoor PE this term. It’s certainly 
helping to get our steps up on our 
pedometers! 

 

PHOTO CORNER 

 

 
Coach Michael holds 
a year 4 multi sports 

club on Monday 
lunchtime. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

We managed to raise an amazing 

£360.60 

What a fantastic effort from 

 everyone. 

 

 

As part of our Amazing Animals topic, we went to the river walk 

to search for local wildlife which we photographed. Some of us 

even made our own videos which we will add to our Wiki pages. 

Homework is due by Wednesday.  
Also remember to 

keep practising your 
TTRS and spelling 

shed games. 



How many of these words can you 
spell? 

Year 4  


